
 29th August 2023 

 
Staveley Ice Skating trip:  We are looking forward to our Staveley trip tomorrow 
(Wednesday 30th August).This will be a non-uniform day. Can all children please wear 
warm clothes with two pairs of socks, waterproof pants (if possible but not essential) and 
sturdy footwear (sports shoes) or gumboots.  
Can all children please bring a backpack with the following items: 
Gloves, Hat, Jacket, spare pants and a drink bottle. 
 

Kai for Kids are providing us with both morning tea and lunch so no food is  
required. We will be leaving Fairton School at 9.15pm sharp and returning at 
approximately 2.45pm.Thank you to those who have offered to parent help  
for the day. 
 
Toys: We have been having a few issues with toys at school, so can we please ask for all 
toys to stay at home. This includes for news. Thanks. 
 
Cluster Speech competition final: Last night Addison Page competed in  
the Cluster Speech finals at Mt Hutt College. Addison did a fantastic job  
and took out 2nd place. Well done Addison, you have done Fairton School proud! 
 

Cyber Agreement: If you haven’t returned the Cyber Agreement, please do 
so at your earliest convenience. Thanks.  
 

Hockey: Hockey lessons continue this Thursday afternoon and carries on each Thursday 
for the next three weeks. Please can your child wear sports shoes on a Thursday. Mouth 
guards are also required. No Mouth guard, no play.  
 
Swim week: Coming up in week 9 from the 11th-15th September we have our final swim 
week for the year. We will be busing from school to the EA Networks each day. 
 
Whiskas: If anyone would like to donate some cat food for our dear friend Whiska, we 
would gratefully accept. Thanks. 
 
Family Games Night: Bring your dinner, join us at the Fairton Community Hall on Friday 
8th September from 5pm for some fun games, and dance competitions. A reminder to 
please drop your song choices into the red box in the office. 
 

Have a great week! 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Jude Irwin 
Principal 
Fairton School 

 


